
 

 

 

 

 

 

CALLING ALL GIRLS IN 2ND, 3RD, AND 4TH GRADE! 

Join us for a fun afternoon of games and activities  

about living a healthy life! 

 

Monday, November 14th from 3:15 to 4:30 PM 

in the Oradell Public School Multi-Purpose Room 

Hosted by Oradell Girl Scout Troop 849 

Admission is FREE for all girls! 
Food will be served, so please let us know if you have any allergies.  

RSVP: 849goingforthegold@gmail.com  

RSVP suggested; Walk-ins welcome! 

Contact 849goingforthegold@gmail.com with any questions.  

Healthy Living Jamboree 
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